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Today’s update is more about the lack of activity than it is about progress. As you can
see in the photo below, the bus box hole has been transformed into a reflecting pool for
the Four Seasons Hotel. The Kiewit crew is still waiting for the permit to fire up the new
dewatering system that will drain the hole so work can resume. There appears to be no
more than 15 workers on site this afternoon. Looking at the site from above, it seems that
there is about one worker per acre of jobsite. They are rearranging staged materials,
smoothing roadways, and fussing with the new dewatering system. It looks pretty much
like a ghost town compared to the past few months of nonstop activity with dozens of
pieces equipment scurrying about, moving massive amounts of dirt, and building
infrastructure. (For background on the delay, see Update #20).

I will be vacationing in Alaska until July 5. When I return, | hope work has resumed and
there is plenty of progress to report.



